
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON , D.C. 20555-0001 

April 4, 2017 

The Honorable Paul D. Ryan 
Speaker of the House 

of Representatives 
Washington , DC 20515 

Dear Mr. Speaker: 

I am pleased to provide a copy of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 's fiscal 
year 2016 annual report on the Notification and Federal Employee Antidiscrimination and 
Retaliation Act of 2002 (No FEAR Act) . The report is submitted in accordance with the 
requirements of Section 203 of the No FEAR Act. My Commission colleagues and I remain 
committed to maintaining a model equal employment opportunity program. 

Should you have any questions about the report, please contact me or Eugene Dacus, 
Director of the Office of Congressional Affairs , at (301) 415-1776. 

Enclosure: 
As stated 



Identical letters sent to : 

The Honorable Paul D. Ryan 
Speaker of the House of 
Representatives 
Washington , DC 20515 

The Honorable Michael Pence 
President of the Senate 
Washington , DC 20510 

The Honorable Ron Johnson 
Chairman , Committee on Homeland 
Security 

and Governmental Affairs 
United States Senate 
Washington , DC 20510 
cc: Senator Claire McCaskill 

The Honorable Greg Walden 
Chairman , Subcommittee on Energy 
Committee on Energy and Commerce 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington , DC 20515 
cc: Representative Frank Pallone, Jr. 

The Honorable Orrin G. Hatch 
President Pro Tempore 
United States Senate 
Washington , DC 20510 

The Honorable Jason Chaffetz 
Chairman , Committee on Oversight 

and Government Reform 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington , DC 20515 
cc: Representative Elijah Cummings 

The Honorable John Barrasso 
Chairman , Committee on Environment 

and Public Works 
United States Senate 
Washington , DC 20510 
cc: Senator Thomas R. Carper 

The Honorable Victoria A. Lipnic 
Acting Chair, United States Equal 

Employment Opportunity Commission 
131 M Street, NE 
Washington , DC 20507 

The Honorable Jeff Sessions 
Attorney General 
United States Department of Justice 
950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington , DC 20530 

The Honorable Kathleen McGettigan 
Acting Director, United States Office 

of Personnel Management 
1900 E Street, NW 
Washington , DC 20415 


